My main computer is in the shop getting repaired which is what
| am able to write a letter. | will send this email instead.

| met Nate of Green Thumb Lawncare a few years ago as |
was taking my walk around the neighborhood and through
Roscoe Cemetery. My wife passed August 6, 2019, and we
buried her in Pinnacle Hill Cemetery. As | spend a lot of time
out there | saw Nate many times mowing and maintaining the
grounds. We talked and | got to know him much better. His
wife teaches with my daughter-in-law in the Belvidere School
District. The cemetery always looks nice and is well
maintained. He mentioned that someone is trying to switch
grounds keepers.

This email is in support of his continued employment as the
grounds keeper. As | mentioned | see him quite often mowing
and removing debris from the trees that has fallen to the
ground. His years of service and high quality work should be
rewarded. Please retain Nate of Green Thumb Lawncare as the
Roscoe Township Cemetery Grounds Keeper.

Sincerely,
John Stuckey
11198 3rd St.
Roscoe, lllinois, 61073
815 623 5449
jestuckey@hotmail.com



